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Agenda Item No.

Council 14 November 2018: Questions submitted from Members of the Public

Question 
No.

Question 
from

Question: Question to: Responsible Officer:

1. Kane 
Blackwell

Can I ask the Leader what the Council is doing to make sure 
the Borough is kept clean and attractive?

The 
Leader/Councillor 
David Simmons, 
Cabinet Member for 
Environment and 
Rural Affairs

Martyn Cassell

2. Stephen 
Palmer

In a letter from Swale CCG to the Planning Department dated 
24 August 2018 is a comment "Swale's potential growth is 
likely to be 30,000 people over the next 15 years equating to 
circa £90m loss of revenue funding." If you count all the 
applications that have been approved or are in the system 
this accounts for just under 10,000 people within 5 years. As 
S106 payments will be nowhere close to £90m what plans do 
the council have to ensure that there is no detrimental impact 
on the service the NHS currently provides and what are they 
doing to increase the number of permanent GPs, as currently 
23% of GPs in Swale are locums and to increase the overall 
number, especially as the NHS are declining to allow 
developers to build new medical centres as part of their 
applications.

Councillor Sarah 
Aldridge, Cabinet 
Member for Health 
and Wellbeing

Charlotte Hudson

3. Brian 
Spoor

If the precept is set lower than what has been suggested 
Sheerness will not get the services it deserves, so can we 
please have the proposed amount?

The Leader


